
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Pointe Coupee Chamber of Commerce Member: 

 

The Chamber's annual membership and awards cocktail banquet is scheduled in March to 

honor you, our valued members and recognize the accomplishments of 2017. Spring is 

nature’s way of saying let’s party, and we are embracing the spring season this year for our 

banquet with cocktails and dinner.  We are excited about this year's program and hope that 

you will make plans to attend.   

 

A very special evening is being planned for Thursday, March 15, 2018 at Circa 1903, in 

downtown New Roads. We will begin with a social hour at 6:00pm along with silent 

auction and complimentary beer and wine.  Following the social hour, we will present the 

Impact and Humanity Awards, while you enjoy fabulous food that is sure to please.  After 

the presentation of awards, we invite you to stay and enjoy the live music of Bonnie & 

Clyde, cocktails, and mingle with other attendees.   

 

Tickets are sold exclusively to our members for $50 until February 15, 2018.  After that, 

tickets will go on sale to the general public for $75 a ticket.  We have a limited capacity, 

so please be sure to reserve your tickets early. Sponsorships are available to reserve private 

tables & will be our only reserved seating.  Please pay close attention to our sponsorship 

form as some things have changed. We are enclosing a ticket reservation request form, 

which can be turned in along with your payment.  Your tickets will be held in your name 

at the front door and waiting for you when you arrive. We will have cocktail tables 

available for the evening. Attire for this occasion is cocktail.   

 

We encourage you to return your sponsorship form by February 15, 2018 to allow adequate 

time to print the event material and advertisements.  If you are unable to support the event 

with a sponsorship, please consider donating an item for the silent auction.   

 

It is the Chamber's commitment to ensure the growth of your business.  Thank you for your 

support of the Greater Pointe Coupee Chamber of Commerce, and we look forward to 

seeing you at the Annual Membership and Awards Banquet.   

 

Sincerely, 

 

Lauren Guidroz 

Greater Pointe Coupee Chamber of Commerce President  


